
OP Welcomes 
Campbell & Covington Orthodontics

We are excited to 
welcome Campbell & 
Covington Orthodontics 
to the Orthodontic 
Partners (OP) team!  They 

are the second practice to join OP from North Carolina, and serve the 
Wilmington, NC community with two practice locations. Joining OP from 
Campbell and Covington Orthodontics are Dr. Bobby Campbell, Dr. Thomas 
Covington, and Dr. Logan Icenhour.

Dr. Bobby Campbell has been practicing orthodontics since 2002. He 
earned his Bachelor of Science degree in Chemistry from Dickinson College, 
and graduated from the University of Maryland School of Dentistry. Dr. 
Campbell then went on to complete  a thirty month orthodontic specialty 
training program at the Medical College of Georgia in Augusta, Georgia.

A North Carolina native, Dr. Thomas Covington studied at UNC Chapel Hill, 
where he earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Clinical Sciences. He then 
attended the UNC School of Dentistry where he earned his Doctor of Dental 
Surgery degree and a Master of Science in Orthodontics.

“Honestly, we did not look at other orthodontic service organizations as 
options. We were interested in joining this elite group - we were either 
going to join OP, or continue to hire and grow on our own,” Dr. Covington 
expressed. “This is an exciting step in my career both personally and 
professionally. I am hopeful OP will provide the necessary support to 
operate a busy orthodontic o�ce and allow growth with e�cient systems. I 
am also optimistic that the back o�ce support from OP will make my life 
easier and permit more time with my family.”

Dr. Logan Icenhour grew up in Greensboro, NC. He received his Bachelor of 
Science degree in Biology from UNC at Chapel Hill. Dr. Icenhour earned his 
Doctorate in Dental Surgery at the UNC School of Dentistry, and went on to 
graduate from the University of Alabama Birmingham with a Master of Science in 
Orthodontics. 

We are looking forward to working alongside Campbell & Covington Orthodontics’ excellent team to craft 
smiles and change lives in North Carolina. Please be sure to give them a warm welcome!


